Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 11:58 AM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to Development Proposal DA2023/0130 ~ Demolition and
Waste of Existing Buildings of 109A Church Street Lidcombe NSW 2141

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

| have been living in Lidcombe for more than 10 years and it was a dissapointment to hear that there was a proposal
on developing a garbage tip in Lidcombe.

I am writing this letter to strongly object of this proposal to advocate for the residents, neighbours and my family’s
well-being.

Lidcombe is a growing local community with its potential to continue to grow more with huge development plans in
place including many apartments to accommodate for huge influx of population, restaurants and other buildings
such as churches, offices and leisure for local residents in the community.

Having to hear about the proposed waste transfer station to Lidcombe is very concerning to me and my families and
friends, as residents who has been living in Lidcombe for more than 10 years.

Due to current development plans of apartments on church street, it is already causing many trouble and
inconvenience for local residents as there are more traffics and restrictions on roads due to road works.

And as the populations grow in the community having the garbage tip in such close proximity to many residential
areas would not be ideal especially when you cannot guarantee that the odour will be contained/controlled within
its area.

There are many questions and concerns in regards to this proposal including:

- Location of the waste station being so close to many residential areas and high traffic roads
- Odour control, concerns around wellbeing of the residents in Lidcombe

- Quality of the road network and traffic issues

- Potential of many residents (who has lived in Lidcombe for many years) leaving the community due to this cause

Due to above concerns and reasons, | strongly object to this proposal of developing/transferring waste station to
109A Church Street Lidcombe.

Please take my families, friends and myself concerns into considerations and review the circumstances that lead to
detrimental result to the growing community.
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